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Request for Proposals from Engineering Firms for Design Engineering and Project Development for
Pine Hill Road Bridge (04C-0173) over Swain Slough

That the Board of Supervisors authorize the Director of Public Works to
advertise and distribute the attached Request for Proposal (RFP) from
qualified firms for design and project development services for construction
of a new bridge on Pine Hill Road over Swain Slough. Further, authorize the
Director to negotiate with the selected firm to develop a contract for review and

authorization by the Board of Supervisors.
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